
CHAIRMAN’S CHAT 
La Festa Primavera 

 
Our first FESTA PRIMAVERA “Spring Feast” demonstrated the true nature 
of our club. We all worked hard, but the camaraderie among us made all 
our toils worthwhile and pleasant. 
 
Men in other ethnic clubs brag about how much beer they can drink, but 
the men in our club brag about who makes the better meatball. We owe 
this all to our Italian mothers and grandmothers. Our girls filled in on all 
tasks, and made our event run smoothly. I even heard one customer tell 
another of how pretty our women are, and spoke of the festive decorations. 
We were all one big family, and like the Italian traditions of days gone by, 
we ate and had fun.  
 
This is what our club is all about. We may not be all Italian, but we are 
family. Hopefully our children who come to our occasions will remember 
our club spirit and perhaps carry it on to 
future generations. 
 

Club History 
Our first festa was held in Sept, 23, 1992. We picked this date to coincide 
with the Neapolitan Festa of San Gennaro. After several years we changed 
our festa to October because in September the love bugs would be 
swarming. They would get in the sausage sandwiches and being outside 
was not an option. Those days we had an outside oom paa paa band and 
clowns to paint funny faces on the kids. 
 
Ciao, Vinny Russo 


